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Ms. Papa’s Page

Oct. 2, 2017

Count Day and Picture Day

This Wednesday is the important first Count Day of this year. It is also our Picture Day. If your child is getting his or her picture taken,  he or she may dress down for the day. I hope each child will be in attendance!
Parent-Teacher Conferences

Next week on Tuesday from 4:30 – 7:00 pm there will be appointments and then on Wednesday from 2:30 – 4:00 pm there will be additional conference times. You may sign up at: http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084caaae2da2fc1-papa1. The conferences are only 10 minutes long, so I will do my best to stay on schedule. Hope to see you there!

Supplies Desperately Needed

We are very low on Kleenex and sanitizer. The students are going through the Kleenex like water! If you can send some in, we would greatly appreciate it!
Spelling and Reading Menu 

This week we are starting a new story, The Day Eddie Met the Author. The students are bringing home their tic-tac-toe sheets for spelling.

Book It Program

Today your child is bringing home a calendar for the Pizza Hut reading program. Each day your child reads for 20 min, he or she colors in the box for that day. At the beginning of the next month, if your child has read all month, your child will get a coupon for a free personal pan pizza. It is a great program and I hope your child participates.

Have a great week

Ms. Papa

lpapa@pacek-8.org
mspapa@weebly.com
248-569-1060, ext. 2104
